
Town of Monico Resident,  

The Town of Monico has contracted with Howard Disposal LLC for waste and recycle collection 

starting January 1st 2025. Howard Disposal will provide the kind of friendly, professional service 

you can only find with a local company, where the needs of our customers are top priority! You 

are receiving this notice as your address appears on the tax roll for Monico. Services are 

provided to all residential homes within the limits of Monico, if the property you own within 

Monico is vacant or a commercial unit you can disregard this notice.  

Howard Disposal will provide one 95-gallon cart for trash, and one 95-gallon cart for recycle  

Carts will be delivered the end of December with the first pickup being Monday January 

6th, 2025. The current hauler will not collect material in our carts so be sure to start using 

our cart after the first of the year.  

TRASH COLLECTION 

• Collection Day: Will be Mondays on a weekly basis starting January 6th,2025 

Collection times may vary so we recommend setting your cart out the night before 

or by 5AM on collection day.  

• Carts must be placed correctly to ensure collection. Carts should be placed 12-

18” off the street. Take note of how the carts are placed upon delivery to ensure 

proper placement.  

• No overflow material will be collected. If additional carts are needed, they will be 

provided at the expense of the resident at $60/year per additional cart.  

RECYCLE COLLECTION  

• Collection Day: Will be the same as trash day and collected every other week 

with the first collection day on January 13th, 2025. Collection times may vary so 

we recommend setting your cart out the night before or by 5AM on collection 

day. 

• Carts must be placed correctly to ensure collection. Carts should be placed 12-

18” off the street. Take note of how the carts are placed upon delivery to ensure 

proper placement.  

• No overflow material will be collected. If additional carts are needed, they will be 

provided at the expense of the resident at $60/year per additional cart.  

  


